No. A- 34012/3801/2015/MF.CGA (E) $7-4 — fog
Government of India
Ministry of Finance
Department of Expenditure
O/o the Controller General of Accounts
Lok Nayak Bhawan, Khan Market

New Delhi T
- ] J
Dated- 2 June, 2015
To,
The Pr.CCA/CCA/CA
Ministry of o’ K 's 7@(7 \
New Dethi
Sir/Madam,

Please refer to this office letter No: A- 34012/3801/2015/MF.CGA (B) 506 dated 5™
May, 2015 vide which it was communicated that the next Assistant Accounts Office(Civil)
Examination, 2015 was likely fo be held in June, 2015. In this connection, it is hereby informed
that the earlier communicated schedule for the examination stands cancelled due to
administrative reasons and next dates for the said examination will be communicated in due
course of time.

This issues with the approval of the Controller General of Accounts.

Yours faithfully

(Chandan Mishra Dwivedi) ‘
Deputy Controller General of Accounts. -
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